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1.0
Purpose of Report
To note the content of the draft procurement policy attached to this report at Appendix 1.

2.0
Recommendations
That following completion of the consultation process, the draft procurement policy be referred to Cabinet with a recommendation that the policy be formally adopted by full Council.

3.0
Routing
Cabinet

Full Council

4.0
Background
Members will recall that a panel of members (with assistance from officers) was convened following a previous meeting of Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committee, to consider the Authority’s best value review of procurement.  This Scrutiny Panel, chaired by Councillor Devine, has now produced a draft procurement policy (at Appendix 1).

5.0
The Procurement Policy
5.1
The draft policy is intended to provide a consistent and systematic approach to assessing the suitability of services for some form of procurement exercise.  It is intended that the policy will provide guidance to best value reviews when assessing the “C” of competition and provide an aid to our performance review process.

5.2
The policy is the first step in a mechanism which would periodically require Directorates to fundamentally question whether the services they currently provide should be subject to some form of market pressure.
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5.3
Consultation on the policy has not yet been finalised but the Committee is asked to take an early view on its suitability.  Any changes will be reported back to Committee otherwise it will be referred to Cabinet and Full Council for endorsement.

6.0
Next Steps
Following approval of the policy the review will begin to analyse how the policy would be put into practice by means of a procurement strategy and how our procurement resources could be better utilised.
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